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OUTCOME:  12 - Health Workforce Capacity 

 

Topic:  Health Workforce Australia 

 

Type of Question:  Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator:  McLucas Jan 

 

Question:  

 

What steps is HWA undertaking to recruit a permanent CEO? 

 

Answer: 

  

On 13 May 2014, the Government announced Health Workforce Australia (HWA) will be 

closed and its programmes and activities transferred to the Department of Health for 

management. As a result of this decision, there is no need to recruit a permanent CEO.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


